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Measure Description: 
Exempts from disclosure under public records law audio recording of voice of caller to 9-1-1 emergency 
reporting system unless public interest requires disclosure. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
 Association of Oregon Counties, Cities, Oregon State Police (OSP), Emergency Management, Office 
of, Oregon Military Department 
 
Local Government Mandate: 
This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 
15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution. 
 
Analysis:  This bill has a minimal fiscal impact to the agencies involved unless the number of requests 
to OSP for written transcripts is more than the agency expects.  The bill also creates a civil penalty.  This 
may result is some increased revenue, but it is not anticipated that this potential revenue increase will be 
other than minimal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


